
From: Michelle Tom   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:34 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
 Dear Hamilton Council, 
 
Please respect the wishes of 16,000 residents who voted to freeze the urban boundary. 
We need inclusionary zoning and public investment in housing to ensure that we have affordable 
options near transit. 
Let’s create a world class, walkable city !  
 
 
Thank you, 
Michelle Tom  
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